
 

August 26, 2011 
 

CLARIFICATION OF EARLIER PROVIDER 
ALERT 

 
ADVANCE NOTICE OF POSSIBLE DELAY OF ELECTRONIC 

(ACH) PAYMENTS IN THE CHECK CYCLE SCHEDULED FOR 

 
SEPTEMBER 6, 2011 

 
Per the Maryland Mental Hygiene Administration (MHA), in conjunction with the 
upcoming Labor Day holiday, electronic claims payments (ACH) in the 
September 6, 2011check cycle may

 

 be delayed up to two business days.  The 
processing of paper check payments will not be affected. 

 


